
From: Cathy Kennedy
To: City Council
Subject: 145th Street Area Plan
Date: Sunday, March 22, 2015 3:26:18 PM

To whom it may concern:  

I am writing to urge the City Council to follow the Planning Commission's recommendation to
 delay adoption of the 145th Street Area Plan.  I feel that the City Council needs more
 information about the environmental impact of the plan (on Thornton Creek and other
 wetlands/streams/habitats), as well as traffic and infrastructure impacts.  

Thank you very much for considering this request,

Cathy Kennedy
14811 9th Place NE
Shoreline, WA 98155
(206) 367-4079
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